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Carol DeSoto

From: applications@charlescountymd.gov on behalf of Charles County Government 
<applications@charlescountymd.gov>
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Subject: *NEW SUBMISSION* Required Face Coverings to Reduce the Spread of COVID-19
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Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0570 

Name 
Joy Cornwell  

Address 
10180 DOGWOOD DR 
white plains, md 20695 

Phone 
3016535512  

Email 
joysomd@gmail.com 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
Masks should be a personal choice. Personally I have stopped frequenting establishments within Charles County that are requiring 
them. I take my business elsewhere, to other counties and states. If the mask provides protection against Covid then those whom 
fear it can wear their mask but others should not be forced to when it causes breathing problems for them. I was recently sick with 
an upper respiratory infection which made it difficult to breath. I was on antibiotics, steriods and tested negative for covid and flu. 
However due to my limited lung capacity it makes my breathing difficult in a mask. So difficult at times I have to pull my mask down 
and take deep breaths. My point is - it should be our choice. I'm happy like many others to take my money out of the County and 
have already been doing so. End this craziness before there is nothing left of our county.  
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Thank you, 
Charles County, MD  
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